

Vermont Report February 2021

Executive Council

Meeting for Business/VSAC Advisory Meeting

• The membership gathered on November 19 for a VSAC update and VASFAA business meeting. The next meeting is planned for April.

Membership Forums

Membership forums that began in the fall continued in late December and early January. The forums
have been intended to complement statewide coordination efforts on campus reopening, and to provide
opportunities to discuss HEERF distribution and reporting and other shared concerns.

Conference

At the conference committee's January 13 meeting, it was decided that the 2021 VASFAA conference
would be held virtually, from June 8-10. The registration fee structure has not been finalized, but the fee,
if any, will be minimal.

Membership

No pertinent updates at this time.

Training

Given the many excellent training resources available via NASFAA, EASFAA, and other organizations,
VASFAA's focus in 2020-2021 continues to be more on discussion about the role and structure of the
organization, now and moving forward. Diversity-related concerns in Vermont are also in focus, as well
as ways in which we can continue to support students and families during the pandemic.

Committees

• No pertinent updates at this time.

Respectfully submitted,

Zack Goodwin February 2021